Lao People’s Democratic Republic
Peace Independence Democracy Unity Prosperity
Bank of the Lao PDR
Banking Operations Department No. 2229

Vientiane Capital, 18" July 2017

Letter of confirmation

Dear, Director General of National Treasury,

With reference to proposal letter no: 3296/N3/0132, dated on 14™ July 2017.
Banking Operations Department, on behalf of Bank of the Lao PDR, we are delighted to
inform and confirm that we have opened a designated bank account for PR-MOH-HA-

NFC since 20™ June 2017, details as giving below: !‘

No. | Account Number | currency Account Name

1 0000010121360168 usD PR-MOH-HA-NFC

Please be informed accordingly,

Should you have any further information regarding the above account required, please

do not hesitate to contact us. -

Acting Director General

Banking Operations Department




